
From: Lyn Eglen on behalf of Planning EConsultation
To: Natacha Osler; PScan1
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 20/02013/F
Date: 18 January 2021 09:22:37

From: Anglian Central, Planning_Liaison <planning.brampton@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 January 2021 14:13
To: Planning EConsultation <planning.econsultation@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 20/02013/F

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your email. We have reviewed the information submitted and have no comment to make on this application.

Contamination
The site is located above a Principal Aquifer. However, we do not consider this proposal to be High Risk. Therefore, we will not be providing detailed site-specific advice or comments with regards to land contamination issues for this site. The developer should address risks to controlled waters from contamination at the site, following the requirements of the National Planning 
Policy Framework and the Environment Agency Guiding Principles for Land Contamination, which can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/managing-and-reducing-land-contamination

Infiltration Sustainable Drainage Systems (SuDS) The water environment is potentially vulnerable and there is an increased potential for pollution from inappropriately located and/or designed infiltration (SuDS). We consider any infiltration (SuDS) greater than 2.0 m below ground level to be a deep system and are generally not acceptable. If the use of deep bore soakaways is 
proposed, we would wish to be re-consulted. All infiltration SuDS require a minimum of 1.2 m clearance between the base of infiltration SuDS and peak seasonal groundwater levels. All need to meet the criteria in our Groundwater Protection: Principles and Practice (GP3) position statements G1 to G13 which can be found here:
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/groundwater-protection. In addition, they must not be constructed in ground affected by contamination.

Kind regards,

Alison Craggs
Sustainable Places Advisor
East Anglia Area (West)
Environment Agency, Bromholme Lane, Brampton, Huntingdon, Cambs. PE28 4NE
Tel: 02084745242

Direct dial: 02077140285

Does Your Proposal Have Environmental Issues or Opportunities? Speak To Us Early!

If you're planning a new development, we want to work with you to make the process as smooth as possible. We offer a bespoke advice service where you will be assigned a project manager who be a single point of contact for you at the EA, giving you detailed specialist advice within guaranteed delivery dates. This early engagement can significantly reduce uncertainty and delays 
to your project. More information can be found on our website here.

-----Original Message-----
From: planning.econsultation@west-norfolk.gov.uk [mailto:planning.econsultation@west-norfolk.gov.uk]
Sent: 12 January 2021 09:28
To: Anglian Central, Planning_Liaison <planning.brampton@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 20/02013/F

Please see attached consultation document
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